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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

  

Hopkins Announces Launch of Redesigned 2x4 Basics® Website 
  
Emporia, KS, January 3rd, 2022 – Hopkins Manufacturing Corporation is 

excited to announce the complete overhaul and remodel of the 2x4 Basics® 

website. The complete redesign streamlines the user experience by 

improving access to essential information. This includes easy to follow instructions, in depth product details, 

creative product builds from customers, as well as many other features and benefits.  

Please visit the below link to see the new brand site:  
https://2x4basics.com/ 
 
As always, we encourage visitors to share their unique builds with us, so we can feature them on our website 
to help inspire others. 
 
WE BUILD IT TO LAST, YOU BUILD IT ANYSIZE™ 
 
For More Information: 
 
Brandon Dexter 
Director of Creative Services 
620-340-8496 
brandon.dexter@hopkinsmfg.com 

https://2x4basics.com/

